
The reason for this is due to I have been wrongfully convicted as I did in fact have insurance. As shown in the attached file.
 
Please can you list my case in court so I can put the Application to set aside the conviction, Re-open the case that I have been
wrongfully convicted for.
 
This matter is urgent.  I cannot resolve this mater until the case is listed before either a District Judge or Magistrates so I would
appreciate your cooperation.   This is causing me stress.  Can you please resolve this legal matter by listing the case for an application
to set aside the conviction?  I can then forward my documents to the relevant prosecuting authority.
 
 
Regards
 
Simon Cordell
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 12 September 2014 15:11
To: 'gl-brentmcenq@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk'
Subject: RE: urgent Simon CORDELL 011401596899
 
Dear Sir or Madam
 
I have tried to call the court on a number of occasions regarding my conviction and sentence for no insurance but the phone just rings
when I press the number given to ask about this case the telephone number I am calling is 0208 955 0555. I have now found out the
information to the case but pressing number 7 the lady I spoke to did in fact try and put me to a manager but that also just ring then cut
me off. So I called back again and asked her if she could give me the information which she did.
 
 I am making this request to have my case listed in order that I can do the following;:-
 

1. Application to set aside the conviction

2. Re-open the case
 
My name: Mr Simon Paul Cordell
DOB: 26/01/1981.
Address: 109 Burncroft Av
                Enfield
                Middlesex
                EN3 7JQ
 
Case No: 011401596899
 
 
Application to set aside the conviction:-
 
On 01/01/2014 I was stopped by the police as they did not believe that I held a valid policy of insurance.  Due to this being a holiday my
insurance company was closed so the police could not check if I was in fact was insured, I was insured and asked the police to check
there records due to the amount of problems I had had with my insurance not showing on the MID database and being stopped do many
times they did this and could in fact see many times but still impounded my van reg CX52 JRZ.
 
After the holidays I went to the compound and had to again pay for my Van to be taken out of the compound.
 
I never received any summons in relation to this matter and I only became aware that the case had been dealt with in my absence when
I received a letter from the DVLA advising me that I had to send in my driving licence.  I disputed with the DVLA the points but I was


